
 

 

  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The Summer Fair is one week away and in order for the Summer Fair to run and to run 

successfully, we need YOUR HELP. 

 

VOLUNTEERS – we are desperately short on volunteers at the moment. We’d hate for stalls 

to be cut or in a worst case scenario, reduce the running time of the Fair due to lack of 

volunteers. If you can spare an hour, please come and help next Saturday. Get your kids 

involved too, as they’d be great at encouraging their friends to visit your stall. 

 

Jolly jars – we’re still accepting jolly jar donations. Fill an empty jar with sweets, treats or 

trinkets and drop off with the Office.  

 

DON’T FORGET, we’ve got some exciting things for both kids and adults alike at the Summer 

Fair, including: 

- a bouncy castle 

- a masseuse from The Massage Company 

- a book fair from the Scholastic publishing company 

- games 

- selling stall 

 

We look forward to see you next Saturday! 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events: Add the dates to your iCal 
Please note event changes are marked in red below. 

Date  Spring term event 

Sat 17 Jun, 12-3PM Summer Fair 

 

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/ical/advdb6ri46fnmgn2655bnsf0vo@group.calendar.google.com/public/basic.ics
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